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  READING FOR PLEASURE CONFERENCE 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 

 
We are pleased to inform you that KHDA has taken an initiative to invite the parents 
to attend the Reading for Pleasure Conference on May 9 -11, 2025 at the Mohammed 
Bin Rashid University of Medicine and Health Sciences, Dubai.  
For more details, kindly see the attached flyer.  
Visit the website: https://readingforpleasure.ae/ 
To register to attend the conference, visit the link given below:-  
 
Reading For Pleasure Conference:2025 Top Benefits of Reading for Pleasure 

 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 
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